HSE Capital and Estates

—
Lacken,
o - Dublin Road
. Kilkenny
Telephone: 056 7784128

20 May 2024

Deputy Jennifer Murnane O’Connor T.D.
Dail Eireann

Leinster House

Kildare Street

Dublin 2

PQ Reference Number 2976/24

To ask the Minister for Health the plans to upgrade facilities at St. Dympnas Hospital, Carlow; if a contractor
has been appointed; the expected start date for refurbishment; the impact on services for service users; the
timescale for delivery on these plans; and if he will make a statement on the matter.

Dear Deputy Murnane O’Connor

The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above
Parliamentary Question, which was submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

I have reviewed the matter and the following outlines the current position.

‘Upgrade works to the Radiology and Dental departments in St. Dympna’s Hospital, Carlow, have been successfully
completed and both departments are reopened and operational.

| trust this information is of assistance to you. Should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Yours sincerely

AN

Ciaran Ruane
Estates Manager
HSE Capital & Estates Department




